
 
August 25, 2023 
 
Name 
Address 
City, Prov Postal 
 

 
Dear Account Holder,  
 
As previously communicated with you by letter and email on June 28 and July 14, and in 
accordance with Amendment No.2 referred to in such correspondence, there will be a one-time 
interest rate adjustment on September 1, 2023. The rate set for the period September 1, 2023 
to December 31, 2023 is 4.75% per annum. Going forward, rates will continue to be set on 
January 1 and July 1 each year. 
 
The above-mentioned letters contain further information regarding this decision and can be 
found in the News section of our website www.ccmbclegacyfund.com. 
 
We value hearing from our investors and would like to provide you with specific opportunities 
for feedback and conversation regarding our investment program and how decisions are made. 
We look forward to having the opportunity to connect with you through one of the methods 
below. 
 
Three opportunities for connection and feedback: 
 

1. Online – October 4 

Join us for an online zoom meeting where we will discuss how rates are determined, 

how the investment dollars are used, and how the program functions. There will be 

opportunities to ask questions and learn from the questions of others.  

Zoom session will take place on Wednesday, October 4 at 6pm PT / 9pm ET 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87256487571 

 

 

 

Rate from September 1 – December 31, 2023 is set at 4.75% per annum. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87256487571


 
2. In person – October 25 (Abbotsford) and November 7 (Winnipeg) 

All are welcome to attend, whether you currently hold investments or are interested in 

gaining more information about the program. 

• South Abbotsford Church, Abbotsford, at 7pm, Wednesday October 25  

• Eastview Community Church, Winnipeg, at 7pm, Tuesday, November 7  

 
3. Survey – November 

The purpose of conducting the survey is to gain insight and clarity about what is 

important to you and help shape the future of the program.  

• A survey will be emailed in November to all investors whom we have email 

addresses for. 

• If you would like to receive the survey and are not on our email list, or are unsure, 

please email legacy@mbchurches.ca to be added. 

 
We would like to thank you for being a ministry partner with us. When you invest your funds 
with us, you are actively participating in ministry - through your investments, we can provide 
funding to our MB Churches, camps, schools, and pastors, often allowing them opportunities 
that wouldn’t otherwise be possible. We hear a lot of stories and wish we could share them all 
with you.  While that isn’t possible, here is a comment from one of our pastors: 
 
We had the opportunity to serve in a community that has historically been very difficult for an 
established church to thrive. CCMBC worked to help us achieve our goal of moving into [this 
community]. This has enabled us to get to know people in a deeper way. Our mission in life is to 
help people see the hope that is in Jesus. One of the best parts of that is the relationships we 
form and then getting to learn from those we meet, and all grow together. Lord willing, we look 
forward to many years of BBQ’s, kids’ camps, and other community building events with our 
new neighbours.  
 
Thank you for investing in Kingdom growth! 
 
 

           
Jason Krueger    Jim Bell   Elenore Doerksen 
Chief Executive Officer  Chief Financial Officer  Mortgage Manager 


